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From:
Sent: 10 May 2022 11:52
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Feedback on current consultation

Dear Sir/Madam 

As a resident of East Sheen, I appreciate that the Stag Brewery site needs to be developed and put to good use. 

Our problems with the current proposals are basically to do with the lack of infrastructure in the area to manage the 
extra traffic which is bound to result.  For example,  a new school would seem a bad idea. Is it even needed in this 
area?  I don't think so.  Since the closure of Hammersmith bridge (and with no prospect of it reopening) the 
Mortlake traffic along the Lower Richmond Road and the Sheen traffic along the Upper Richmond Road is frequently 
at a standstill. Responsibility for increased misery for local people needs to be taken by the developers.    

Also, there seem to be no plans to increase capacity at Mortlake station either with a longer platform or more trains.

As regular cinema-goers, we feel that the Curzon and the Odeon cinemas in Richmond give quite enough choice and 
are not over-subscribed.  Why build another one in Mortlake?  What we really need are more doctors and dentists 
so provision of that would be more useful for the local community.   

I do hope the council will take into account the wider effect of the proposals on the residents of Sheen and 
Mortlake. 

Best wishes,  

Hilary Friedrich 
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